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Admission Policy 
  
At Al Islah Girls’ High School we seek to ensure that all girls who are admitted to the school will 
thrive in an environment of high academic expectation and will be able to benefit from the 
rounded education provided and be happy within the school community. We recognise our duty 
to embrace diversity and to work to overcome prejudice. We do not discriminate on grounds of 
diversity, race or religion.  
 

Admission into Years 7 to 11  
Priority for an admission interview/test is given in the following priority  
1. The presence of a sibling at the school  

2. The distance from the child’s home to the school.  
 
Pupils must attend an interview accompanied with a parent/guardian. Pupils will be required to sit 
a test in Maths and English. The pupil’s academic report, for the previous academic year must also 
be bought to the interview.  
After the pupil’s paper has been marked, a space will be offered to a pupil if the following criteria 
are met:  

 The pupil has achieved 50% or above in the Maths and English tests.  

 The pupil’s attendance and punctuality for the previous academic year was good.  

 The pupil’s behaviour for the previous academic year was good.  
 
In the event that the pupil has marginally missed the passed mark (by no more than 5%), a space 
may be offered at the Head Teachers discretion, provided that the pupils academic report shows 
the pupil is average or above in English and Maths.  
The parent will have a period (maximum 2 weeks) to pay the admission fee, in order to secure the 
pupils place at the school.  
  
 


